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Dear Churches and Friends,  December 2019 

 

We want to thank you for your prayers and support. We have had a 

successful year and we are moving closer to our anticipated departure at 

the end of this year. We are excited about the work that lies ahead for us.  

 

Throughout 2019, we enjoyed meeting many new people from different 

parts of the country. We have been able to establish partnerships with 

many churches for the furthering of the 

Gospel. This has been a blessing! 

 

In 2020, we will be continuing the journey of deputation with 

more churches to meet and to prayerfully partner with. We will 

be selling our home this year, along with most of our belongings 

to begin life anew amongst the people of Honduras. We ask for 

your continued prayers this year. 

Prayer List: 

• Traveling mercies as we visit new churches 

• Our children adjusting to life on the road 

• Raising further prayer and financial support 
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